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May CARTOON OF THE MONTH 

May General Party Meeting 
May 17, Monday, General Party Meeting--

7p.m. Feingold/LCDP Office, 116 5th. Ave. S., 
La Crosse 

DPW State Convention,  
June 11-12, Madison Mariot West--Gov. Tim 
Kaine, DNC Chair, speaker. Let Vicki Burke 

know if you want to be a delegate. Call Vicki at 
(608)781-0737 or email vburke0737@aol.com  

LCDP Picnic — June 21, Monday, LCDP Pic-
nic, Gun Shelter House, Myrick Park, 5 p.m. 
Tentative speaker Mike Sheridan, Assembly 
Speaker.  

La Crosse County Fair Booth — July 14-18- 
Volunteers needed Contact Vicki Burke, 608-
781- 0737 or vburke0737@aol.com.  

LCDP July General Meeting — Monday, July 
19, 7 p.m. Feingold/LCDP Office 116 5th. Ave. 
S., La Crosse  

This is a picture of our booth at the La Crosse County Fair. 
Sharon Hampson and Rachel Colins were just two of our 
many volunteers last year. Please consider contacting me to 
join us at the Fair on July 14-18.  

Anyone wishing to become a delegate to the Democratic 
Party of Wisconsin State Convention should let me know 
by May 24th. This will be an interesting and important con-
vention. Gov. Tim Kaine, Chair of the Democratic Na-
tional Committee, is the speaker. Anyone who was a dele-
gate to the Third Congressional District Convention as a delegate is automatically listed.  

We need to be more active in writing letters to the editor. Every day we see extreme conservative 
messages being presented by several writers. WE MUST RESPOND!! Email me at 
vburke0737@aol.com for help or suggestions  

Remember to renew your membership for 2010. A membership form can be found at 
www.laxdems.com. Or you may send in your payment. The membership amounts are listed below. 
Please send the amount with your name and address to La Crosse County Democratic Party, P.O. 
Box 1861, La Crosse, WI 54602-1861  

Vicki Burke 
Chair 
La Crosse County Democratic Party  

SAVE THE DATE Fall Dinner, Saturday, October 16, Concordia Ballroom, 5 p.m.  
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This an excerpt 

from President 
Obama's remarks 
on April 23, 
2010, at a 
naturalization 

ceremony for active-duty service 
members in Washington, DC 
 

In short, today we celebrate the very 
essence of the country that we all love -- 
an America where so many of our 
forbearers came from someplace else; a 
society that's been enriched by traditions 
and cultures from every corner of the 
world; a dynamic economy that's 
constantly renewed by the talents and 
energies of each new citizen; and a 

people who understand that citizenship 
is not just a collection of rights, but it's 
also a set of responsibilities. 
Like so many others, these men and 
women met their responsibilities.  They 
played by the rules. They have earned 
their citizenship.  And so on a day like 
this, we are also reminded of how we 
must remain both a nation of 
immigrants and a nation of laws.  This 
includes fixing America's broken 
immigration system. 
Over the years, many have attempted to 
confront this challenge, but passions are 
great and disagreements run deep.  Yet 
surely we can all agree that when 11 
million people in our country are living 
here illegally, outside the system, that's 
unacceptable.  The American people 
demand and deserve a solution.  And 

they deserve common-sense, 
comprehensive immigration reform 
grounded in the principles of 
responsibility and accountability. 
 
Government has a responsibility to 
enforce the law and secure our borders 
and set clear rules and priorities for 
future immigration.  And under 
Secretary Napolitano's leadership at the 
Department of Homeland Security, 
that's exactly what we're doing.  We've 
strengthened security at our borders, 
ports and airports and we will 
continue to do so, because America's 
borders must be secure.  That's part of 
what these young people here today 
stand for. 
 
 

ACTIVIST TRAINING BY DPW 
This May the DPW is taking its show on the road with a series of exciting 
trainings for progressive political activists!  The trainings in May will be a 
partnership between the DPW, AFSCME, and Wisconsin Progress and will 
focus on a variety of crucial subjects as we head into November 2010: 
recruiting/being/working with a candidate, field organizing and targeting, 
and who's who in Wisconsin politics. 
 

The trainings are free and are open to all progressive activists. Party 
membership is not a requirement to attend. 
May 8 - Richland Center - UW Richland Center, 1200 Highway 14 West 
May 15 - Rhinelander - Hodag Lanes: 1843 North Stevens Street, Rhinelander 
May 16 - Algoma - Knutson Hall: 620 Lake Street, Algoma 
May 23 - Tomah, Ground Round, 201 Helen Walton Dr., Tomah 
BONUS JUNE TRAINING! June 5 - Hudson - 
Municipal Building, 911 4th. St., Hudson 
 

*All trainings are from 10am-2pm, except Ashland 
which is noon-4pm. 
 
For more information contact DPW Executive Director Maggie Brick at 
maggieb@wisdems.org or DPW Organizing Director Jacob Hajdu at 
jacobh@wisdems.org.  Thanks! 

Scott Hassett, Candidate for 
Wisconsin Attorney General  
 

Scott Hassett will be 
the guest speaker at 
our May 17 General 
Party Meeting. Let's 
give Scott a great 
reception as we work 

to return the Wisconsin Attorney 
General seat to a Democrat. 
 
Scott has 22 years of experience 
as a criminal and civil lawyer. 
Governor Jim Doyle appointed 
him to lead the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources 
in 2003. He served in the 
position for 5 years managing 
2700 employees and a $500 
million dollar budget. Let's give 
Scott a great welcome!   

FORGET NAUGHT President Obama’s Remarks on Immigration 
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Chair: Vicki Burke 
Phone: (608) 792-5854 
vburke0737@aol.com 

Vice-Chair: Helen Kelly 
Phone: (608) 784-7610 
hzkelly_law@centurytel.net 

Treasurer: Kris Troyanek 
Phone: (608) 782-3135 
ktroyanek@charter.net 

Secretary: Paula Stanek 
Phone: (608) 780-5961 
paulastanek@aol.com 

Board Members: 
Marcia Wine 
Phone: (608) 783-0172 
mrswineiii@ charter.net 

Bob Freedland 
Phone: (608) 796-1076 
bobsadviceforstocks@lycos.com 

Keith Knutson 
KaKnutson@viterbo.edu 

Justin Fons 
Phone: (262) 424-4704 
fons.just@students.uwlax.edu 

Andrew Londre 
Phone: (608) 769-5845 
andrew.londre@gmail.com 

UW-L College Dems Co-Chair: Liz Guck 
Phone: (218) 341-9356 
guck.eliz@students.uwlax.edu 

Immediate Past-Chair: Pablo Ruiz 
Phone: (608) 738-8251 
pablomruiz3@gmail.com 
 

Pac, party & national 
campaign information 

Pac, party & 
national campaign 

  Our Elected Officials 
Governor James Doyle 
Office of the Governor 
115 East State Capitol  
Madison, WI 53702 
(608) 266-1212 / (608) 267-8983 Fax 
Email: wisgov.state.wi.us/contact.asp,    
www.wisgov.state.wi.us 

Lt. Governor, Barbara Lawton          
Room 19, East State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53701 
(608) 266-3516 / (608) 267-3571 Fax 
Email: ltgov@ltgov.state.wi.us                    
www.ltgov.state.wi.us 

Senator, Russ Feingold:                                 
716 Hart Senate Office Building                                       
Washington, DC 20510                                                    
(202) 224-5323 / (202) 224-2725 Fax                            
Email: russ_feingold@feingold.senate.gov                            
http://www.feingold.senate.gov 

Senator, Herb Kohl:                                       
330 Hart Senate Office Building                                       
Washington, DC 20510                                                    
(202) 224-5653 / (202) 224-9787 Fax                            
Email: herb_kohl@kohl.senate.gov                                      
Webpage: http://www.kohl.senate.gov 

Congressman, Ron Kind:                               
1406 Longworth House Office Building                          
Washington, DC  20510                                                   
Ph: (202) 225-5506, Fax: (202) 225-5739                      
Email: ronkind@mail.house.gov                                          
Web page: http://www.house.gov/kind/ 

Assembly Representative,                          
Jennifer Shilling:                                            
State Capitol 120 North                                                    
P.O. Box 8953                                                                  
Madison, WI  53703-8953                                               
Ph: (608) 266-5780 
Local: (608) 788-9854                                                      
Email: rep.shilling@legis.wisconsin.gov 

94th Assembly District            
Representative Mike Huebsch 
Room 215 West, State Capitol,  
P.O. Box 8952 Madison, WI 53708  
Phone (608) 266-2401 or (888) 534-0094 
(608) 786- 3512 / (608) 282-3694 Fax 
email: rep.huebsch@legis.wisconsin.gov 

State Senator Dan Kapanke 
Madison Office, Room 104 South, 
State Capitol, P.O. Box 7882, 
Madison 53707-7882 
Phone (608) 266-5490 or (800) 385-3385 
Fax (608) 267-5173, 
Local, (608) 782- 3975 
email: sen.kapanke@legis.wisconsin.gov 

Wisconsin State Senate  
Democratic Committee 
www.SSDC-Wi.org 

Wisconsin Assembly  
Democratic Campaign Committee 
www.AssemblyDemocrats.com 

3rd Congressional District 
Democratic Party 
Melanie Franklin, Chair  
(715) 659-4964 
www.3rdDems.net 

Democratic National Committee (DNC) 
430 S. Capitol St. SE  
Washington, DC 20003 
(tel)202-863-8000  
www.Democrats.org  

Democratic Party of Wisconsin (DPW) 
110 King Street, Suite 203                                        
Madison, WI 53703  
(608) 255-5172 (tel)  -  (608) 255-8919 (fax)  
w.wisdems.org 

Democratic Leadership Council (DLC)                   
600 Pennsylvania Ave., SE   Suite 400  
Washington, DC 20003    
(202) 544-0007(Tel)  -  (202) 544-5002 (fax)  
www.DLC.org  

UW-La Crosse College Democrats 
www.uwlacrossecollegedemocrats.com 

College Democrats of Wisconsin 
www.wiscollegedems.net 

 
Coulee Progressives 
www.couleeprogressives.org 

Pac, party & national 
campaign information 

Hope you have taken the time to go to our reconstructed website at 
www.laxdems.com. Thank you to those who have helped with funding 

this project. Our monthly maintenance cost is $100. If you would like to 
make a specific donation for the website, please send your contribution 

to La Crosse County Democratic Party, PO Box 1861, La Crosse, WI 
54602-1861. Candidate links are on the website. 
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LCDP Upcoming events 

Yes please enroll me, and/or my family, as a member of 
the La Crosse County Democratic Party for 2010!!   
Enclosed is payment for dues according to type of 

membership requested.  
 
Name 
_________________________________________ 
 
Address  
_______________________________________ 
 
City 
__________________________________________ 
 
State ______ Zip Code _________________________ 
 
Home/Cell Phone  _______________________________ 
 
Work Phone  ___________________________________ 
 
Email Address  __________________________________ 
 

Occupation  
____________________________________ 

It’s Time to Renew Your Membership for 2010! 

La Crosse County    

DEMOCRATIC PARTY 
P.O. Box 1861       
La Crosse, WI  54602-1861    
                         
Authorized and paid for by the La Crosse County Democratic Party, 
Vicki Burke Chair Kris Troyanek Treasurer 
The content herein is not authorized by any candidate or candidate’s committee.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

PRSRT STD 
U.S. POSTAGE  

PAID 
PERMIT NO. 588 
LA CROSSE, WI 

Please Check Due Structure that applies 

__ $25 General Membership  
           ($10 each for up to 3 additional members)  
__ $ 10 Senior Citizen or Student   
__ $35 Pairs ( Up to Two Memberships) 
__ $45 Activist (Up to 3) 
__ $75 Family Membership 
__ $120 Supporting Membership 
__ $240 Friend 
__ $600 Patron 
__ $1200 Investor  
__ $2400 Benefactor  
 
Make checks payable to;  
The La Crosse County Democratic Party  
P.O. Box 1861  
La Crosse WI 54602-1861  
 
I recommend contacting as a possible member 
Name_______________________________________ 
Phone ______________________________________ 
Email _______________________________________ 

May General Party Meeting 
May 17, Monday, General Party Meeting-

-7p.m. Feingold/LCDP Office, 116 5th. 
Ave. S., La Crosse 

DPW State Convention,  
June 11-12, Madison Mariot West--Gov. 

Tim Kaine, DNC Chair, speaker. Let Vicki 
Burke know if you want to be a delegate. 

Call Vicki at (608)781-0737 or email 
vburke0737@aol.com  

LCDP Picnic 
June 21, Monday, LCDP Picnic, Gun 

Shelter House, Myrick Park, 5 p.m. Ten-
tative speaker Mike Sheridan, Assembly 

Speaker.  

La Crosse County Fair Booth  
July 14-18- Volunteers needed Contact 

Vicki Burke, 608-781- 0737 or 
vburke0737@aol.com.  

LCDP July General Meeting  
Monday, July 19, 7 p.m. Feingold/LCDP 

Office 116 5th. Ave. S., La Crosse  
 

 

Attention all Party Members: 
The Newsletter is now online. If you don’t receive the online newsletter and haven’t 

received online updates through the campaign, please update your address by 
sending an email to: laxdems@yahoo.com or visit  us online at:  LaxDems.com 


